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The current situation on Oak street next to laurlhurst park is very disturbing. My husband has lived
in this neighborhood all his life and now he is very disturbed about the filth, garbage, rats, and
frequent strange a d often disturbed individuals walking about. In the winter, there are frequent open
un contained fires, and always poop and pee, needles, and we have witnessed people receiving
themselves in the open. This new policy you are recommending will only make things worse. We are
opposed to allowing use of open spaces in parks and in front of our homes.
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